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Press Release 
Macon County Public Health to Host Drive-Thru Flu 
Vaccine Clinic 
Franklin, NC — Macon County Public Health is pleased to announce a Drive-Thru Flu 
Vaccine Clinic to be held on Wednesday, September 25, 2024, from 9:00 am to 6:00 
pm. The clinic will take place at the Macon County Public Health facility, located at 1830 
Lakeside Drive, Franklin, NC 28734. 

This convenient drive-thru clinic will offer flu vaccinations to residents of all ages, 
providing an easy way to protect yourself and your loved ones against the flu this 
season. 

• Standard Flu Vaccine Cost: $38.00 (for individuals aged 6 months and older) 
• High-Dose Flu Vaccine Cost: $84.00 (for individuals aged 65 years and older) 

We encourage attendees to bring their insurance cards if they plan to file insurance. 
Payments can be made in cash or by check, payable to Macon County Public Health. 

Getting vaccinated is more important than ever to protect our community's health. Don't 
miss this opportunity to safeguard yourself and those around you from the flu. 

For more information, please contact Macon County Public Health at 828-349-2081. 

About Macon County Public Health: 
Macon County Public Health is dedicated to promoting the health and well-being of all 
residents in our community. Through various services and programs, we strive to 
ensure a healthier and safer environment for everyone. 
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